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RVINESTOWN CREDIT UNION LTD
25 Mill Street,



Open Mon & Tues 10.00am – 1.00pm
Irvinestown,




               & 2.00pm – 5.00pm
Co Fermanagh



          
Wed 2.00pm - 6.00pm
BT94 1GR





Thurs Closed
Tel 02868621255




Fri 2.00pm – 7.30pm
Email: info@irvinestown.cumail.co.uk

Sat 10.30am- 5.30pm
Web: www.irvinestowncu.com
Dear Parents/Guardians                                                                                         8th September 2020
RE: - CREDIT UNION/ SCHOOL’S SAVINGS SCHEME
Irvinestown Credit Union Ltd is committed to encouraging savings particularly among the young.  With this in mind, the Credit Union has been kindly granted permission by the Principal and Teachers to operate a Credit Union Savings Scheme within your child’s school for the past number of years.
We would like to take this opportunity, at the start of another school year, to encourage your child to get into the habit of “regular saving” (even small amounts). However, due to Covid – 19 restrictions we have decided to, for the time being, at least, to suspend our weekly visits to your school. We would therefore encourage you as parents to consider setting up a “Standing Order” for your child from your bank a/c to their Credit Union a/c to ensure your continued commitment to saving a little for them. You can also, of course, lodge any monies by calling in to the Office during the above hours. 
We do indeed understand that, as parents, you may have many other financial commitments but if your child is made aware of saving for a “rainy day” then this should help them understand how to manage their finances as they grow older and help guard them against squandering their money on unnecessary items. If your child has already got a Credit Union a/c and you haven't used it lately, perhaps you would begin saving in it again. 
If your child has not yet opened an a/c, perhaps you would now consider opening one for them by  telephoning or visiting the office to get or complete an application form.  We will also require a copy of the child's birth cert and, some form of address i.d. confirming the child’s or your address.
 If you are already saving regularly for your child, we thank you for your continued support.
Please feel free to contact the office during the above hours for further details.
Yours Sincerely
JOHN LYNCH
OFFICE MANAGER
Irvinestown Credit Union Ltd is authorised by The Prudential Regulation Authority & regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority & The Prudential Regulation Authority.   
